## STATE OF MICHIGAN

## BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF THE COUNTY OF ALLEGAN

## 2021 FINAL BUDGET-SET PUBLIC HEARING

WHEREAS, consistent with the Uniform Budgeting Act, the County Administrator has submitted a recommended balanced budget to the Board of Commissioners; and

WHEREAS, the Board of Commissioners has accepted the recommended budget for final consideration.

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that along with consideration of the final proposed budget, the Board of Commissioners has set a public hearing at 7:00 P.M. at the Annual Board Meeting on October 8, 2020, for review of the 2021 budget.

## PUBLIC NOTICE 2021 ALLEGAN COUNTY PROPOSED FINAL BUDGET

The Board of Commissioners of the County of Allegan will hold a budget hearing on Thursday, October 8, 2020, for all interested citizens of Allegan County.

The hearing will take place at 7:00PM in the Board Room, County Services Building, 3283–122nd Avenue, Allegan, Michigan, for the purpose of discussion of the proposed budget. The proposed budget may be examined online at <a href="www.allegancounty.org">www.allegancounty.org</a> under News Media Room or on weekdays at the Office of the Allegan County Administrator (address below), between 8:00AM and 5:00PM. All interested citizens will have the opportunity to give written and/or oral comment.

The County will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services to individuals with disabilities at the public hearing upon one (1) week notice. Individuals requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the following in writing or by telephone:

Robert J. Sarro, County Administrator, 3283 – 122nd Avenue, Allegan, Michigan, 49010 269-673-0239

BOB GENETSKI ALLEGAN COUNTY CLERK-REGISTER